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Garfield Residents: Please remember 
that all your complaints: nuisance due to 
loud music, barking/unleashed dogs, etc.; 
should come to the City Hall. First, we ask 
that you try to fix the nuisance/problem 
with the offending party, but if that does 
not resolve it, then contact the City Hall. 
If you feel threatened or in danger, con-
tact the Sheriff.                     Thank You!  

(we appreciate your cooperation) 

City Hall  320-834-2238 

Building Permits: Pick-up your building permit 

application from City Hall and have the project ap-

proved at a Council meeting BEFORE you start con-

struction of a new building, shed, fence or deck! 

Council meets once a month, plan ahead. 

Otherwise you could be charged with “After-the-

Fact” charges (in addition to normal application fee)  

$500 or 2x the application fee (whichever is greater) 

Gopher State One Call: Just a reminder to call 

811 BEFORE you dig!! Stump removal is in this cate-

gory as well. You can also call 1-800-252-1166. You 

don’t want to pay to repair something you hit while 

digging! It’s the law! Reminder your contractors also, 

they know it’s the law. 

Sump Pumps: You MUST drain your sump pumps 

outside NOT down the sanitary sewer. 

The City of Garfield has 
received notice from 
DNR to implement wa-
ter saving measures due 
to the extreme drought 
conditions the region is 
experiencing.  At this 
time, the City of Gar-
field requests that extra 

water usage be stopped.  We all need to work 
together to do our part to conserve water.  
 

Visit this link to find other tips for help  to con-
serve water.   

https://www.dnr.state.mn.us/waters/
watermgmt_section/appropriations/water-
conservation-residents.html 

 



FOR YOUR INFORMATION 

Dog License  
 

Dog licenses are due yearly!  
 

Please stop down to City Hall and pay the $5.00 
per dog to satisfy your responsibility as a pet 
owner and as part of the Garfield City community.   
 

       City of Garfield’s Ordinance  
       requires that your dog be  

      licensed yearly and  
      LEASHED AT ALL TIMES. 

August is… 
 

 National Immunization  Month 

 

Sunday, August 1st 
Friendship Day 

 
Tuesday, August 3rd   5–7pm 

Meet & Greet 206 School Candidate 
 

Saturday, August 7th 
Purple Heart Day 

 
Monday, August 9th 
City Council Meeting 

 

 
Friday/Saturday, Aug. 13th/14th 

GARFIELD DAYS 

 
Monday, August 16th 

National Tell a Joke Day 

 
Saturday, August 21st 
Senior Citizens Day 

 
Sunday, August 22nd 

National Tooth Fairy Day 
 

Tuesday, August 24th 
National Waffle Day 

 
Thursday, August 26th 
Women’s Equality Day 

City of Garfield, Minnesota      

gives us a  

FOR YOUR INFORMATION 

You are now able to pay your utility bill with 
credit cards, debit cards, or echeck. 
 

There is a convenience fee based on $3.00 per 
$100 owed.   This is less than a late fee charge 
and will keep your account from being delin-
quent or cut off. 
 

Simply go to htpps://ub-pay.com  
and register.   

Our Municipal Code is GarfieldMN332.  
You will need your account number 

which is found on your billing statement. 
 

 

Reminder 
When selling a home, please read your 

water meter the day of the sale.  Provide 
the reading along with your new address 

to the City Clerk for your final bill.   

The Garfield Community Center  

is once again open for rental. 
 

The Community Center does book-up 

fast, so reserve your date today  

by calling 320-834-2238 

Notice 

The 2020 Consumer Confidence Report will not 
be mailed this year.  Copies are available at City 

Hall during office hours or you may request a 
copy by calling  320-834-2238.  

Primary Election 

 Independent School District #206 

Tuesday, August 10th 

Polling place hours  7am—8pm 

 

Garfield City Residents  

are to vote at the  

Ida Town Hall  

4700 CTY RD 6 NW, Garfield 

Meet & Greet 
Come meet Garfield's own  

Jeremy Smith  
Candidate for District 206 School Board 

Tuesday, August 3rd,  5-7pm 
Garfield City Hall & Community Center 

101 Sanstead Street East, Garfield 


